
   

VFW Post 9960 
Commander  Harry Preston 
252-503-5619 

https://vfw9960.org 
 

JUNE 2022 

VFW Post 9960 Auxiliary 
President Jeff Roberts 

252-269-9502 

 

 

  Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 
WINGS 
4—7 PM 

 
Line Dancing 

6 PM 

2 3 4 
Breakfast 
8—11 AM 

 
Car Show 

    
  
 
 
 

   

5 6     House 
Committee 
Mtg 5 PM 

 
Line Dancing 

6 PM 

7 
AUXILIARY 

MTG 
 

7 PM 

8 
WINGS  
4—7 PM 

 
Line Dancing 

6 PM 

9 
POST 
MTG 

  
7 PM 

10 11 

12 13 
TACOS 
4—7 PM 

 
Line Dancing 

6 PM 

14 
FLAG DAY 

15 
WINGS 
4—7 PM 

 
Line Dancing 

6 PM 

16 17 
Music  
Bingo 

 
5 PM 

18 

19 
  
 

20 
 
Line Dancing 

6 PM 

21 22 
WINGS 
4—7 PM 

 
Line Dancing 

6 PM 

23 24 25 
Breakfast 
8—11 AM 

26 27 
TACOS 
4—7 PM 

 
Line Dancing 

6 PM 

28 29 
WINGS 
4—7 PM 

 
Line Dancing 

6 PM 

30  

COMMANDER’S  BLOG 
Comrades of Post 9960,  
Greetings to all members of Post 9960!  Thank you to everyone that 
supported Buddy Poppy and the Memorial Day Ceremony & events 
surrounding the special day. The summer is upon us and June will 
continue to be a busy time for post.  Beginning on 4 June there will be 
a car show at MacDaddy’s.  The Building & Grounds committee also 
continues to plan and execute improvements to our post.  Over the 
summer we will continue to paint inside and out and make improve-
ments and upgrades to our kitchen.  Post also has implemented a 
grass cutting contract and will be looking to assist the bartenders with 
a contracted monthly cleaning of post’s common areas and re-
strooms.   
 
Much appreciated is the work Aaron Adams has been doing on the 
website, Lynwood Grimes assistance with numerous electrical and air 
conditioning projects (among other things), Jim Gurganus’ capable 
hands guiding the House Committee, Bill Hardy steering “events”, 
Brian Lynch assuming the leadership of Post Auxiliary and Will 
Wahmhoff’s assistance on numerous projects at post and agreeing to 
lead the Buildings and Grounds Committee. 
 
Since we are in transition, here are the names of the 2022-2023 offic-
ers for Post 9960: 
Commander, David Monroe; Sr. Vice Commander, Chad Hamrick; Jr. 
Vice Commander, Scott Parry; Adjutant, Mike Westbrook; Quarter-
master, Marianne Waldrop; 1 Year Trustee, Dan Puckett; 2 Year Trus-
tee, Michael Voss; 3 Year Trustee, Will Wahmhoff; Chaplain, Harold 
Robinson; Surgeon, Ed Owens; Judge Advocate, Barrett Graham; Vet-
eran Services Officer, unappointed at this time. 
 
Thank you for your support during the 2021-22 VFW Year! Looking 
forward to supporting after command. Best, Harry Preston 
 
   

AUXILIARY BLOG 
Brothers & Sisters 
Thank you all for the support during my tenure as Auxiliary President  
for the past 3 yrs. I enjoyed working with all of you. I hope the mem-
bership will continue to support the Post & Auxiliary.  
 
Our officers for 2022—2023 are: Aux President Brian Lynch, Sr Vice 
Jeffrey Roberts, Jr Vice Lacera Smith, Treasurer Eileen Lazevnick, Secre-
tary Donna West, Chaplain Jerry Rhue, Conductress Darleen Roberts, 
Guard Linda Witt, 3 Yr Trustee Christine Adams, 2 Yr Trustee Sonja 
Preston, 1 Yr Trustee Diana Burger. 
 
Geri & Rich Crosby, Ann Crews, Valorie Fellers & Donna West placed 
flags in Gethsemane Cemetery on Veterans graves & 4 Young Marines 
& their 6 leaders placed flags in Seaside Memorial Park. Thanks for 
honoring those veterans who have passed. We need help retrieving the 
flags the week of June 6th.  
  
Hope all who attended the Memorial Day Service & Cookout had a 
good time. Thanks to all who provided side dishes.  
 
Music Bingo is back by popular demand on June 17th @ 5 PM.  Come 
out and join the fun!! 
 
PLEASE NOTE: The Department Convention is June 9—12 and all our 
officers will be in Greensboro to attend it. Therefore, our Auxiliary 
meeting will be TUESDAY June 7th instead of June 9th.  
 
 Loyally, 
Jeff Roberts, Auxiliary President 
 
 

 
 
 
 


